
Sebring Elk Ed Kwasnick Passes 

 

The Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 is saddened to hear of the sudden passing of member Ed 

Kwasnick.  Ed and Sheryl could be seen socializing in the lodge almost every night the lodge 

was open. Every Friday night they enjoyed dinner, music and dancing. Ed and Sheryl helped 

on many committees and events held at the lodge. They were instrumental in planning and 

organizing the New Years Party 2023. Everyone that attended last New Years Eve party fondly 

remembers Ed making his entrance dressed as the New Years Baby at midnight. We ask that 

you keep Sheryl in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. 

 
 


